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Q Bidder Question DMHAS Answer RFP Section Pg. # 

1 Does an applicant have to be a 
homeless shelter to be considered 
eligible for this RFP? 
 
Please let me know if that's a 
requirement, and or if there are 
exceptions to being considered an 
eligible applicant. 
 

The bidder eligibility 
requirements are listed in the 
RFP III. Who Can Apply on 
pages 6 – 7.  Please note the 
following first bullet under III. 
Who Can Apply.  
 

 The bidder must be a 
homeless shelter with a 
commitment to providing 
medication and support to 
individuals with an SUD  

 
There are no exceptions to the 
bidder eligibility requirements.  
 

III.  Who Can 
Apply 

6-7 

 


